
Tammy Craine 

Blue Ridge Elementary 

Welcome to Blue Ridge Elementary. My name is Tammy Craine, and I am a Registered Nurse and a 

Nationally Certified School Nurse. I have been employed by the Ashe County School system since 2004.  

Prior to that I spent 10 years at Ashe Memorial Hospital, and 11 years at the Ashe County Health 

Department.  As a mother I have dealt with serious and chronic health conditions and this along with my 

training as a Registered Nurse will help me to care for your children during the school day. My role as a 

school nurse is to make sure our students remain physically safe and healthy. If your child has a health 

problem that you would like to discuss please come by office anytime. My door is always open. 

Telephone-384-4500 


